Wednesday, January 29, 2020
Dear   ___________:

Thank you for serving as an officer of the _______ chapter of Delta Mu Delta at _____ College/University.  The national officers and Board of Directors appreciate all you do to model and promote the ideals of the society and to support its mission to recognize and encourage academic excellence.  Your success must surely be an encouragement and model to your peers.

We could not continue our growth of lifetime members and sustained chapters without the dedication of chapter officers like you.  The Society looks forward to a continued relationship with you, your chapter, and your school.  Congratulations on your achievement.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Joni Adkins
Society President

